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May 29, 2024 

Dear Property Owner:  
 
As you may know, the City of Appleton is proposing to reconstruct the pavement on Morrison 
Street, from Glendale Avenue to Pershing Street, in 2025.  
 
On November 6, 2023, the Municipal Services Committee of the Common Council conducted a 
formal design hearing regarding the proposed reconstruction of Morrison Street and on 
November 20, 2023, the Municipal Services Committee approved the design of Morrison 
Street, as proposed by city staff.  The Common Council then approved the proposed design on 
December 6, 2023. 
 
The proposed design for Morrison Street from Glendale Avenue to Pershing Street was 
approved by the Common Council as follows: 
- New concrete curb & gutter would be constructed at 27’ wide from back of curb to back of 

curb, with asphalt pavement placed between the curb & gutter.  The proposed 27’ wide 
street is 6’ narrower than the existing street within this portion of the project. 

- Curb extensions (narrowing the pavement) would be incorporated at Marquette Street to 
serve as a traffic calming measure and to provide enhanced pedestrian crossing safety. 

- Traffic calming circle would be constructed at the intersection with Lindbergh Street. 
- Existing on-street parking would be permitted along the east side only.  On-street parking 

would be restricted along the west side of Morrison Street, within the project limits. 
 
Upon further review of the proposed Morrison Street reconstruction project and based 
on the recent adoption of the City of Appleton’s Complete Streets Design Guide, city 
staff has determined that the proposed curb extensions at Marquette Street are no 
longer necessary.  The other design elements will remain as approved previously. 
 
With the change in the original design proposal, city staff will present this modified Morrison 
Street design to the Municipal Services Committee for approval on June 10, 2024.  The 
Municipal Services Committee meets at 4:30 in Committee Room “A” on the sixth floor of the 
City Center Building. 
 
The Municipal Services Committee meeting is open to the public.  If you are unable to attend 
the meeting and have any questions or comments, feel free to contact me at 832-6484 or email 
at Jason.brown@appleton.org. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Brown, P.E 
Project Engineer 
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